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We are against this bill for the following reasons: 

Oregon does not have resources to implement M114 so the system cannot handle 

what they are trying to do. 

Bruen decision created a new standard to determine 2A constitutionality. (Source) 

State regulations negatively affect women and minorities most. 

Cost of permit-to-purchase increased from $65 to $150. No money, no 2A rights. 

None of this does anything to make us safer. Criminals are criminals because they 

never obey the law.  Therefore, "gun/violence" control will control us law abiding 

citizens and not reduce crime. 

This new law will be challenged and end up in court. 

SB 348 backdated to 12/8/2022 to criminalize any high-capacity magazines 

purchased since 12/8/22. 


